
As part of our ongoing partnership with New Beacon, there is
now a minibus service available for Granville families with
siblings at The New Beacon. 

Who is it for?
The service is for boys at The New Beacon with siblings at The
Granville.

When does it leave?
The bus leaves from outside the Dining Room at The Granville
at 7.55am every day, providing a shuttle to The New Beacon.

Who drives the bus?
The driver  will be Mr Mark O’Prey, one of the New Beacon
teachers. 

Can I book? 
You can book online, here. The booking must be made by the
Sunday before. 

How much does it cost?
Currently as part of a trial, the service costs £1 per journey.

Sibling Minibus Service in
partnership with The New Beacon

https://www.newbeacon.org.uk/parents/minibus/

